From: Brian & Libby

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 3:02:40 PM

| am Brian Radabaugh and | oppose HB 3063. | do not believe a child should be excluded from schools
because the parent chooses to exempt their child from one or more vaccines due to religious or
philosophical reasons. Please vote no on HB 3063."

Forcing anything regarding health upon individuals is not freedom, it is slavery. This is a crime. Please
should be informed and encouraged, but not forced to do anything in a free country.

Sincerely
Brian Radabaugh
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